
 

July 25th Imaginarian 
 

The More We Know, The More We Grow 
 

As July comes to a close, and our new Leadership Teams have assumed their responsibilities, we are all looking forward 

to the many Rotary adventures that lie before us. Most of our Clubs have already outlined their goals for the year and 

have put plans in place to achieve them. We thought you might like to know some of the exciting events that are coming 

up in our District. 

Did you know? – this weekend the Rotarians from Lake Placid Rotary Club will spend 3 days cooking up hamburgers and 

chicken sandwiches at the 31st Annual Caladium Festival?  The Festival runs from Friday July 29th through Sunday July 31st 

so they could use lots of help. It’s a great way to help support our District Rotary Clubs, make new friends, have lots of 

FUN and learn about growing Caladiums. If you stop by on Saturday, you just might see your District Governor flipping 

burgers.  Contact President Michelle Dannels if you are interested in helping out!  

Did you know?-- Rotary Means Business! What better way to start the year than with a Networking 

Mixer? Join friends from the Rotary Club of St. Petersburg and the Rotary Club of Tampa as they host a 

joint Rotary Means Business Event. Great opportunity to talk business, networking, and more. If you 

benefit from new connections (and who doesn't?), mark your calendar now and let them know you will 

be there for their Rotary Networking Mixer on Wednesday, August 10 from 6 - 8 p.m. at Cooper's Hawk Winery & 

Restaurant, 4110 W Boy Scout Blvd, Tampa, FL 33607.  

 

Did you know? Our own cycle Powerhouse PDG Nick Hall is on the last leg of his 

Pedal Power to End Polio! He has run into dead ends, hot weather, cold weather, 

rainy weather, and he even 'weathered' a bout with COVID, but none of this has 

deterred him from completing his amazing journey. So far Nick has raised $15,200 

towards his $50,000 goal.  

You can donate by clicking here: https://bit.ly/3aR1k6G  or on his Facebook page at 

Pedal Power to End Polio and help him reach his goal.  100% of the money will be 

donated to Polio Plus. Nick's Facebook posts include amazing pictures and daily 

details of his incredible adventure. He would love to hear from you as his journey 

is coming to an end! Go Nick Go! 

 

We know there are a lot more events planned in our District, so let us help you grow your event.   

Please let us know what you have planned. The More We Know, The More We Grow! 
 

On behalf of Your District 6890 Leadership Team, 

We Are Yours in Rotary Service, 

Debbie Meegan 

District Governor 2022-2023 
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